
 Employers now have access to a PDF file of their SECOR!

 No more waiting for the mail. Employers can access and print their own certificate through their myWCB account
with the Workers’ Compensation Board – Alberta. This is the same location where you can print your Partnerships
in Injury Reduction reports. To download or print your SECOR certificate, just log into your myWCB account and
click on Reports and Invoices. If you need assistance accessing your myWCB account, contact the eBusiness
Support Team at 1-866-922-9221.

This new service significantly decreases red tape and increases efficiency by reducing turnaround time for a
SECOR to reach its employer. As soon as your SECOR is approved, you can access it.
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SECOR Certificates now paperless-effective February 28, 2022

New SECOR audit protocols coming in 2023

A new protocol for SECOR is in the process of final approval
of the Partnerships Audit Standards. There will be critical
updates on the requirements announced in the coming
months and revised audit tool will be made available to you
prior to implementation in 2023, please be sure to stay
tuned the website and communications sent throughout the
year.



For the remainder of 2022, SECOR assessments can be completed and submitted in 3 different formats. The
paper based option is still available and can be delivered in hard copy or electronically, please visit the website
for more detail. 


